
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
28th February, 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Celebrating Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) 
Year 10 STEM Curriculum Day on Thursday, 14th March 2019 
 

Your son or daughter will be taking part in two workshops as part of our STEM Curriculum Day.  Part 
of the day will focus on aspects of engineering, working with outside professionals to build an ‘ice 
bridge’.   
 
For the remainder of the day students will be looking at genetic engineering using materials from 
Reading University to extract and create a piece of jewellery containing their own DNA.  The day is 
designed to showcase how science, engineering, technology and mathematics impact on our everyday 
lives and shape our daily decisions.  
 
The day will take place in school.  Students will need to wear school uniform as usual. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

A Walker 

 
Mr A Walker 
Head of Design and Technology    

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher: Mr P J Lowe-Werrell TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com 
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